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GERMAN TWINNING UPDATE AND GERMAN CANADIAN CLUB UPDATE

J.M. Pigeon provided an update regarding German Twinning. Mr. Pigeon advised that preparations are
underway to host an adult delegation from Zweibrücken, Germany from October 3, 2019 to October 11, 2019.
Mr. Pigeon noted that further information will be provided at a future meeting.

V. Kompp advised there was nothing new to report regarding the German Canadian Club.
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